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Arcadia Unified School Districtôs  

3rd Annual Arcadia Innovation Summit 

For the third consecutive year, the Arcadia Unified School District organized 

and hosted the Arcadia Innovation Summit: a unique, free, day-long            

professional development conference for educators. Over 850 people from 

more than 100 school districts across California, including local colleges and 

private schools, spanning San Diego to the Bay Area, registered for this yearôs  

summit. Attendees had nearly 100 sessions to choose from with topics such as 

ñGame On! Maximize Engagement Through Interactive Gamesò, ñPBL and 

STEAM and Makerspaces - Oh, My!ò, and ñBreaking Down Barriers: One 

App at a Timeò, to name a few. There were also student-presenters! 

 

A huge thank you to Jaime Casap, Chief Education Evangelist for Google, 

who delivered a powerful keynote speech. We would also like to thank our 

wonderful staff and administration and each presenter for all of the work they 

do each year to put together this amazing collaboration opportunity to benefit 

educators and students in Arcadia and beyond! More photos from the event 

and video of the keynote speech can be found on our AUSD Facebook page. 
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Mark Your Calendar!  

*August 16  

Arcadia HighðOpening Day 

 

*August 17  

Elementary and Middle 
SchoolsðOpening Day 

 

*September 4  

Labor DayðAll Schools  

and Offices Closed                   
Stanley Yu, Arcadia High  

Class 2017 Valedictorian 

Jaime Casap  

Googleôs Chief Education Evangelist 
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Update from Superintendent Dr. David Vannasdall 

 

Thank you, Janet Chew! 

After serving ten years on our Board of  

Education, President Janet Chew attended 

her final Board Meeting on June 27. I 

would like to take a moment to sincerely 

thank Janet for all she has given to Arcadia 

Unified. As I mentioned at this yearôs    

Arcadia High commencement ceremony, 

Janet has been leading and guiding our district since the Class of 2017 

was in the second grade. Our district is truly a better place because of her. 

Janet cannot be thanked enough for her years of steadfast dedication to our students, teachers, staff, and community. In 

attendance to celebrate her final meeting were former superintendents, board members, friends, family, loved ones, 

and many community supporters who wanted to share their thanks and well wishes. Without a doubt, Janetôs impact 

has reached thousands of students and will be felt for years to come. Thank you, Janet.  

            

Arcadia Unified School Districtôs 2017-18 Board of Education 

I am very proud to share the Arcadia Unified School District Board of 

Education for the 2017-18 school year:  

President Fenton Eng, Vice President Cung Nguyen, Clerk Lori Phillipi, 

Member Kay Kinsler, and our newest addition Member Leigh Chavez.  

Outgoing President Janet Chew had the honor of swearing in incumbent 

Mr. Eng and new member Mrs. Chavez on July 11. Congratulations to 

these outstanding leaders on their roles for the upcoming school year. We 

are very fortunate to have each of them championing the success of our     

district.  

Here's to an incredible school year ahead!  

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Dr. David Vannasdall 

Superintendent, Arcadia Unified School District  
               


